
Sonia Lopez  

169 Bong Bong Road, Horsley, NSW, 2530  

Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278  

I wish to OBJECT to the above application  

I cannot fathom that the state of NSW would consider building an incinerator as the best way to 

deal with the waste produced by the people of Sydney. Let alone build it in a rural area and 

impose all the health risks on people not even associated with the rubbish. Talk about out of mind 

out of sight!! What about the children of today and their future growing up with an incinerator in 

their backyard? What will the effects be on their health in years to come? What are the risks to 

their health as they grow and develop? Who will compensate them in the future for the failings 

made by the Government of today? Don’t children deserve the right to grow up in an area that is 

safe to breathe the air, drink the water and play in the soil? They deserve a carefree childhood and 

a bright future without the burden imposed on them by an incinerator.  

Don’t ignore the children of today as they are our future. Come up with a better solution for their 

sake at least.  

I have not made a reportable political donation.  

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 

Kind regards  

Sonia Lopez  

 

 


